Eco Monitor[image: https://freesvg.org/img/1522766566.png]

We are hoping to introduce official litter pickers to the playground to help eliminate litter and, in turn, to help our planet. We will call these helpers ‘Eco Monitors’.

An Eco Monitor will be on duty once a week at early lunch break. They will have special equipment  to help with the job. They will be issued with a special badge to show the importance of their role. 

If you would like to be considered for a role as an Eco Monitor please complete the spaces below by Monday 2nd November and hand in to Mrs Carrington.

I  (name) ________________________  of (class) ________

would be a good Eco Monitor because ___________________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

The Eco Monitors will be appointed on Tuesday 10th November.

Good Luck!
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